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From: Huddleson, Brandon <brandon.huddleson@greenecountyohio.gov>

Sent: Friday, October 29, 2021 5:27 PM

To: nicole marvin

Subject: Fwd: Kingwood Solar staff report has been filed, recommends denial

Sent from my iPad 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Juliana.Graham-Price@puco.ohio.gov 
Date: October 29, 2021 at 5:13:27 PM EDT 
To: ewry.cedarvilletownship@gmail.com, trustees@miamitownship.net, astock@xeniatownship.org, 
smiller@xeniatownship.org, sprallin@xeniatownship.org, scombs@xeniatownship.org, "Gould, Dick" 
<dick.gould@greenecountyohio.gov>, "Koogler, Tom" <tom.koogler@greenecountyohio.gov>, "Perales, 
Rick" <rick.perales@greenecountyohio.gov>, "Huddleson, Brandon" 
<brandon.huddleson@greenecountyohio.gov>, dbrown@brownlawdayton.com 
Subject: Kingwood Solar staff report has been filed, recommends denial

Given your interest in the Kingwood Solar project, I want to make you aware of the project‘s latest 
development. 

This afternoon, we filed the staff report, one of the major steps on the Ohio Power Siting Board’s review 
process. The report contains the OPSB’s technical staff’s review of Kingwood’s application to construct a 
utility scale solar facility. Following a review of the application, Staff recommends that a certificate not 
be issued for the proposed Kingwood facility. Specifically, Staff recommends the Board find the 
applicant has failed to establish whether the facility will serve the public interest, convenience and 
necessity as required under RC 4906.10(A)(6).  

The report is available online at https://dis.puc.state.oh.us/CaseRecord.aspx?CaseNo=21-0117 
[dis.puc.state.oh.us]. (It’s the first item on the list of case documents.) 

Looking ahead, the public hearing has been scheduled for Nov. 15 at 6:00 p.m. in the Greene County 
Expo Center, Assembly Hall, 120 Fairground Rd, Xenia. 

The Evidentiary hearing will be held at 10 a.m. on Dec. 13 in Hearing Room 11-A at the Public Utilities 
Commission of Ohio, 180 E. Broad St., Columbus. 

I will keep you updated as events warrant. Please feel free to contact me any time if you have questions 
about the Kingwood Solar project or any other issue. I’m happy to help. 

Thanks, 

Julie 
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Julie Graham-Price, MBA, APR 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
Community Liaison
(614) 644-4772 (office)
(614) 981-2380 (cell)
www.OPSB.ohio.gov [opsb.ohio.gov]
juliana.graham-price@puco.ohio.gov
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